
April 20, 2010 – We're safe and sound in PNG 

Dear Friends and Family, 

We arrived in PNG early Friday afternoon after 3 restful days in Brisbane with some family friends.  We 

got to Ukarumpa late afternoon to find our house recently cleaned but still in need of much work - and 

smelling like it had been closed up for 18 months.  And we enjoyed (?) an earthquake Saturday, 

welcoming us back to PNG. 

I am still hoping to get to the village before the end of the month to see what shape the house is in and 

then hopefully get Annie out there with me for 3-4 weeks.  We will then be at Ukarumpa for the rest of 

June to August.  And good news - we can Skype at Ukarumpa now due to a change in our license that 

took place while we were gone.  Please remember though, we are 14 hours ahead of EST(15 when we 

leave DST), so Noon Monday there is 2am Tuesday here (our computer won't even be on let alone a 

smiley face in front of the camera... :-) 

Thanks for praying for safety and health for our travels.  The Lord answered your petitions.  Please don't 

stop now. 

We couldn't be here is it wasn't for you.  Thanks! 

Blessings, 

Kim and Annie 

 


